UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD CROSSING REPAIRS
SCHEDULED - TRAFFIC PATTERN CHANGE

News Release Date
04-09-2024

Union Pacific has scheduled repairs for both the "G" and "D" Street railroad crossings on the
following dates/times:

Wednesday, April 10, 2024: "G" Street crossing will be closed from approximately 5:00 a.m.
to 5:00 p.m.

Friday, April 12, 2024: "D" Street crossing will be closed from approximately 5:00 a.m. to
5:00 p.m.

Please give Public Works a call at 503-982-9429 or email molinger [at] cityofhubbard.org if you
have questions or concerns.
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